Department of Environment,
Land, Water & Planning

Level 19

1 Spring Street, Melbourne Vic 3000
Phone: 03 9098 8921

Email: planmelbourne@delwp.vic.gov.au
Website: www.planmelbourne.vic.gov.au

Felicity McGahan
The Australian Institute of Landscape Architects (AILA)
Via email: felicity.mcgahan@aila.org.au

Dear Felicity,

Acknowledgement of submission to Plan Melbourne refresh

Thank you for your organisation submission to Plan Melbourne refresh. We acknowledge receipt of
your submission and very much appreciate the time taken to be involved in this important initiative

for Melbourne.

All submissions are now being considered. The community and stakeholder feedback received from
the refresh will inform a revised Plan Melbourne to be released in 2016.

Your submission will be treated in accordance with the Privacy Collection Notice received. As you
have made your submission ‘on behalf of an organisation’, the submission will be published online
on the Plan Melbourne refresh submissions page.

Submissions will be made available online in the near future and we will let you know when they are
published.

Should you have any questions about your submission being published on the Plan Melbourne
website, send an email to planmelbourne@delwp.vic.gov.au or contact the Plan Melbourne refresh
taskforce on (03) 9098 8921.

Yours sincerely

Rebecca Collins
Project Director
Plan Melbourne refresh

9/2/2016

Privacy Statement

Any personal information about you or a third party in your correspondence will be protected under the provisions
of the Privacy and Data Protection Act 2014. It will only be used or disclosed to appropriate Ministerial, Statutory Authority, or o R I A
departmental staff in regard to the purpose for which it was provided, unless required or authorised by law. Enquiries about access to
information about you held by the Department should be directed to the Privacy Coordinator, Department of Environment, Land, Water
and Planning, PO Box 500, East Melbourne, Victoria 8002
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